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November 20, 1975 

Mr. Gene S. Wilson 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
Room 2E42, Headquarters Building 
Central Intelligence Agency 
Washington, DC 20505 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

Earlier today Mr. Alan Thompstrn of the Declassification . Division talked to Mr. Charles Savage of your staff concerning a request submitted to the National Archives by the Senate Select Committee to Study Governmental Operations with Respect to Intelligence Activities for copies of 23 documents located in the records of the Warren Commission. Some of these documents are of CIA interest and are security classified. A copy of this request is enclosed for your . information. As you will notice, we are requested to provide these copies by Monday, November 24. 

We request that the enclosed documents be reviewed and de- . • classified if at all possible. If certain portions of the documents cannot be declassified for reasons of national security, does the CIA have any objection to our providing classified copies to the Committee? 

If I can be of any assistance on this matter, please contact me at 523-3002. 

Sincerely, 

.----7' 	
• 

ADRIENNE C. THOMAS 
Assistant to the Deputy Archivist 
of the United States 

Enclosures 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


